
 
  
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Contact: Rubenstein (Wiley Norvell 646-422-9614, wnorvell@rubenstein.com) 
  

NY WATERWAY THANKSGIVING SERVICE ADVISORY 
  

NY Waterway ferry routes will run on modified schedules beginning on Wednesday, November 23rd through 
Friday, November 25th 

  
This Thanksgiving, NY Waterway services will operate on modified schedules beginning Wednesday, November 
23 until Friday, November 25. NY Waterway will return to their normal weekend services on Saturday and 
Sunday. 
  
Wednesday, November 23 

• Haverstraw-Ossining services will offer additional early afternoon departures 
• Newburgh-Beacon services will offer additional early afternoon departures 
• Pier 11 services will offer additional early afternoon departures 
• All other routes will operate on a normal Wednesday schedule 

Thursday, November 24: Thanksgiving 
 

• Ferries will run on three routes only, with modified schedules: 
o Port Imperial to Midtown 
o Lincoln Harbor to Midtown 
o Hoboken 14th Street to Midtown 

Friday, November 25 

• Majority of routes will run on regular schedules.  
• The following ferries will run on slightly modified schedules: 

o Edgewater to Midtown, Wall St. & Battery Park 
o Weehawken/Port Imperial & Hoboken/14th St. to Wall St. & Battery Park 
o Lincoln Harbor & Hoboken/14 to Midtown 
o Belford services 

• No NJ shuttle bus service will operate 

 
See NY Waterway’s latest schedules and routes at www.nywaterway.com/getschedules 
 
Get updates at 1-800-53-FERRY (7-11am Monday thru Friday), nywaterway.com,  facebook.com/nywaterway
or twitter.com/ridetheferry. 
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